
July 26, 2011

Dear valued San Bruno customer:

Pacific Gas and Electric Company (PG&E) is preparing to perform requested work on a section 
of Pipeline 132 that is no longer in service in the Glenview neighborhood. Crews will be on-site 
Thursday, July 28 and Friday, July 29 to examine and remove sections of pipe at the direction of 
the California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC). This work will be performed between 8 a.m. 
and 8 p.m. on both days; however construction may be delayed in the event of weather or other 
circumstances.

This work will require PG&E to dig at a number of excavation sites on Glenview Drive, including 
one site located just north of Claremont Drive and another site between Claremont Drive and 
Earl Avenue. Traffic may be affected while work is being performed and a flagger will be in place 
to assist motorists.

You may notice additional PG&E trucks and personnel near the work sites. Please be assured 
that we are doing everything possible to limit any inconvenience to you and your community. We 
understand this work may be disruptive and we thank you for your patience and cooperation as 
we work in your neighborhood.

For more information about our gas transmission operations, please don’t hesitate to call your 
Relationship Manager directly, or you can call our representatives 24-hours a day, seven days a 
week at 1-888-743-7431.

Sincerely,

Redacted

Construction Coordinator, Pacific Gas and Electric Company

“PG&E" refers to Pacific Gas and Electric Company a subsidiary of PG&E Corporation, © 2011 Pacific Gas and Electric Company, All rights reserved,
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